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BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
 
DATE:   August 25, 2009 
 
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM: Dr. Joe Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: REPORT ON THE PROPOSED ANNOUNCER SIGN FOR 

MIDDLEBOROUGH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 
ORIGINATOR: Lyle Patzkowsky, Assistant Superintendent, Southeast Area 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Laurie Kourtesis, Principal, Middleborough Elementary School 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education reviews and approves the proposed 
announcer sign for Middleborough Elementary School.  This is the first 
reading. 
 
In accordance with Superintendent’s Rule 7330, Middleborough Elementary 
School is proposing that the installation of an announcer sign at the school be 
approved.  The proposed announcer sign shall be 4’ wide by 6’ tall. 
 
The announcer board is being erected with a donation from the Middleborough 
Elementary School’s PTA. 
 
The students and community will be better informed of Middleborough 
Elementary School’s events and activities. 
 
 
 
 


